
Ohio  Natives  Tiger  Johnson,
Dante  Benjamin  Jr.  and
DeAndre  Ware  in  Action
TONIGHT in Toledo
NEW YORK (July 1, 2023) – Three Split-T Management fighters
will be in action in their native Ohio as Tiger Johnson, Dante
Benjamin Jr. and DeAndre Ware will fight at the Huntington
Center on ESPN+.

Earlier in the day, Kandi Wyatt will make her third attempt at
a world title as she takes on Natasha Jonas for the IBF
Welterweight title in Manchester, England (ESPN+).

Johnson  will  take  Jonathan  Montrel  in  an  eight-round
welterweight  bout.

Johnson, the 24 Year-old, 2020 United States Olympian is 8-0
with five knockouts is starting to appear on some top prospect
lists.  Johnson  already  has  wins  over  Xaver  Madrid  (3-0),
Esteban Garcia (15-1), Mike Ohan Jr. (16-1) and his last bout
when  he  defeated  Alfonso  Olvera  on  April  1st  in  Tulsa,
Oklahoma.

Montrel of New Orleans is 15-1 with 10 knockouts. The 33 year-
old Montrel has won two in a row, which includes a fourth
round  stoppage  over  Aristides  Perez  on  January  14th  in
Cartagena, Colombia on January 14th.

Johnson was 141.2 lbs. Montrel weighed 140.6

Dante Benjamin Jr. will square off with Mirady Zola in a six-
round heavyweight bout.

Benjamin, 21 years-old of Cleveland already has four wins over
undefeated opponents in Henron Rendon (2-0), Kevin Johnson
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(2-0), Corey Thompson (4-0) and Emanuel Austin (6-0). Benjamin
stopped Jasper McCargo in two rounds on April 1st in Tulsa,
Oklahoma.

Zola of Canal Winchester, Ohio is 4-2 with one knockout. Zola
is capable as he has already defeated undefeated foes James
Quiter (4-0-1) as well as Shaman Baxter (1-0) on January 21st
in Newark, Ohio.

Benjamin checked in at 173.3 lbs. Zola was 173.9.

The Toledo-based Ware will fight veteran DeCarlo Perez in a
six-round super middleweight bout.

Ware is 15-4-2 with nine knockouts. The 35 year-old has never
backed down from a challenge and has had his hand raised over
Derrick Adkins (5-1-1), Enrique Collazo (11-0-1) and Ronald
Ellis (16-0-2). Ware is coming off a loss to Christian Mbilli
on September 9, 2022 in Montreal.

Perez  of  Atlantic  City,  New  Jersey  is  19-8-1  with  six
knockouts. The 32 year-old Perez has wins over Shamone Alvarez
(21-5), Donte Moore (8-0-2), Jamar Freeman (9-1-2), Marcus
Willis  (13-3-2),  Tyrone  Brunson  (22-2-1),  Jessie  Nicklow
(24-5-3),  Jose  Ubaldo  Cabrera  (23-0)  and  Lanell  Bellows
(16-1-1). Perez is coming off a loss to Frederic Julan on
February 23rd in New York.

Ware weighed in at 167.9 lbs. Perez was 167.5.

Johnson  and  Benjamin  are  promoted  by  Top  Rank.  The  three
fights will be streamed on ESPN+ at 6:15 PM ET.

Johnson and Benjamin photos by Mikey Williams / Top Rank via
Getty Images.

In  Manchester,  England,  Kandi  Wyatt  will  make  her  third
attempt at a world title when she takes on Natasha Jonas for
the IBF Welterweight title.



Wyatt of Calgary, Canada is 11-4 with three knockouts. Wyatt
has a win over undefeated Dallia Velazquez (5-0) and her last
bout when she defeated Kirstie Bevington on March 10th in
Wolverhampton, England. Wyatt lost to Kali Reis and Jessica
McCaskill in her two previous attempts at world titles.

Jonas of Liverpool, England is 13-2-1 with eight knockouts.
The 2016 Olympian won the WBO Super Welterweight title with a
second round stoppage over Chris Namus (25-6). Jonas added the
WBC belt with a unanimous decision over Patricia Benghult
(15-0). In her last bout, Jonas added the the IBF title with a
10-round unanimous decision over Marie Eve DiCaire (18-1) on
November 12, 2022 in Manchester, England.

Wyatt weighed 146 lbs. Jonas was 146.5 lbs.

The fight will be streamed live on ESPN+ at 2 PM ET

Split-T  Management  Fighters
Pick Up Four Wins Over the
Weekend
NEW YORK (March 11, 2023)–Four Split-T Management fighters
picked up victories over the weekend.

Friday  night  in  Bethlehem,  PA,  heavyweight  Devon  Young
remained undefeated with a vicious second round stoppage over
Lemir Riley in a four-round bout.

In round two, with Riley leaning in, Young unleashed a perfect
uppercut on the jaw that sent Riley face-first and momentarily
out cold at 2:50.
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Young of AIken, South Carolina is 4-0 with three knockouts.
Riley of New Cumberland, PA is 2-1.

Young is promoted by King’s Promotions.

In  Wolverhampton,  England,  Former  two-time  world  title
challenger  Kandi  Wyatt  captured  the  WBA  Intercontinental
Welterweight title with a 10-round split decision over Kirstie
Bavington.

Wyatt of Calgary, Alberta, Canada won by tallies of 98-92
twice and one card had it for Bavington 96-94.

Wyatt is now 11-4. Bavington of England is 7-3-2.

On the same card, junior middleweight Logan Hollier dropped a
decision to former world champion Hannah Rankin. Hollier, who
is promoted by DiBella Entertainment, is now 9-3-1.

Saturday in Philadelphia, 2021 United States Olympian Oshae
Jones remained undefeated with a six-round unanimous decision
over former world champion Dahianna Santana in a welterweight
bout at the 2300 Arena.

Jones of Toledo, Ohio won by scores of 60-54 twice and 59-55
and is now 2-0. Santana of New York is 40-15.

On the same card, super flyweight LeAnna Cruz won a six-round
unanimous decision over Devany Cuevas Torres.

Cruz of Allentown, PA won by scores of 60-54 twice and 59-55
to raise her mark to 4-0. Torres of San Antonio is 2-3-1.

Wyatt, Jones, Cruz and Hollier are managed by Brian Cohen.



Kali  Reis  –  Kandi  Wyatt
Championship  Match  to  air
November 14 on Impact Network
This  past  Friday  night,  Kali  Reis  won  the  WBA  Super
Lightweight world championship with a unanimous decision over
Kandi Wyatt in an action packed fight in front of a sold out
crowd in Saint Petersburg, Florida

The fight will air on Saturday, November 14 on Impact Network
to 90 million homes. The start time is 10:30 PM ET.

Steven  Marcano  the  programming  partner  to  Impact  Network
stated “The Reis- Wyatt event was needed for us as we haven’t
put a show since February 1st. That card saw Austin Trout
headline to a sold out crowd in New Mexico. For this past
weekend’s event, I wanted to showcase a championship bout with
a crowd, and when this opportunity was presented, we decided
to press re-start. We did the show in a smaller venue, and we
had  to  downsize  our  production  because  because  of  the
restrictions. We have to make sure that we are able to control
the safety of fighters, fans and staff. That is our primary
concern. We will be doing shows in 3,000-5000 seat venues as
long it permits, and Impact Boxing will do an arena show Super
Bowl weekend.. This is why we wanted to start off with a show
at a smaller venue, yet still bring a championship fight.”

“We will put our fights in bigger venues and abide by all
state and commission regulations. If we feel that the state or
commission changes, we will abide.”

In  2021,  Impact  Boxing  will  start  on  January  9th,  and
following up on February 5th, with a show from an arena in
Tampa, Florida that will be a big event that will coincide
with the Super Bowl Impact Boxing is committed to airing only
premium events.
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“We have a great Impact Boxing team, and we have solidified a
terrific commentary staff with Antonio Tarver, BJ Flores, Ryan
Burton, Marc Abrams and Zach Hirsch. This show came to us
quickly, and we aired it because it was a terrific opportunity
to put on a great world title bout. In 2021, Impact Boxing’s
36-date calendar is filling up quickly. Stay tuned for high
quality  events  from  great  venues  all  over  the  country.
Impact’s sole goal is to compete with the highest level and
give the best opportunity for promoters, fighters and all
people in the boxing community.”

Look for the return of Stars and Champions hosted by Dan
Rafael on January 8th at 10:30 PM ET. Also the Stars and
Champions reality series to return that will document the
careers  of  the  Impact  Boxing  team  Fighters,  Promoters,
Commentators and Executives.

On  February  5th,  Impact  Network  will  launch  it’s  Super
Saturday original programming lineup. On Super Bowl Weekend,
which will feature all original programs from 4 PM ET until 7
PM ET, and will return at 10:30 PM that evening with the
aforementioned championship fight card.


